
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
29 September 2021 

 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re: Pathway Review 
 
After completing a pathway review of the year group, your son or daughter has been identified 
as benefiting from being put on a more challenging pathway.  This will take effect immediately 
and you will notice the change on the reports that go home.  Please pass on to your son or 
daughter the importance of aiming for their new target and I hope this will support their hard 
work and commitment as we enter an important period of their education with us. 
 
We hope that your son or daughter will step up to the new challenge and continue to make 
excellent progress. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Peacock 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


